
 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTIFICATION AND PROJECT UPDATE 
MANNING BOULEVARD MOBILITY HUB 

The Capital District Transportation Authority (CDTA) would like to inform you about the status of their 
project in your area – the Manning Boulevard Mobility Hub. Starting on or around July 15 2024, CDTA’s 
contractor, Carver Construction, will begin work along S. Manning Boulevard between New Scotland 
Avenue and Hackett Boulevard (near the entrance to St. Peter’s Hospital and Maria College). All those who 
regularly travel in the area should anticipate minor traffic impacts and/or changes to regular bus service. 

During Construction: 
• Traffic Impacts – There will be no detours or full road closures but at times only one lane of 

traffic will be able to travel along S. Manning Boulevard. Flaggers will control traffic.  
• Temporary Bus Stops – During construction the existing bus stops will be moved. See the 

image below for the exact location. 
 

 
 

Project Elements: 
• New, larger bus shelters and heated sidewalks improve passenger’s experience 
• DRIVE car share spots with EV charging stations and CYCLE! bike share offer more mobility options 
• Pedestrian safety improvements such as upgrades to the existing crosswalk and a pedestrian 

refuge on a new landscaped median 
 

For more on this project visit: https://projects.cdta.org/other-projects/manning-boulevard-mobility-hub 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
CDTA Contact: 
Adam Slade 
CDTA Facilities 
(518) 437-6860 

Design Consultant Contact: 
Kevin McAlonen 
Creighton Manning 
(518) 852-3808 
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